
What a jam-packed last week it has been! This week, we completed our

Enterprise week with the Enterprise Fair at school. The children and staff

have worked extremely hard and it has been absolutely fantastic to see all

the amazing ideas the children have come up with, linking to their

Shakespeare play... I am sure you will agree that the class stalls looked

amazing! 

We also held our Year 6 Leaver’s service at school. It was a very special

afternoon and it was lovely to listen to the children speak so passionately

about their time at Hale CE Primary School. All the staff at Hale wish the

pupils every success as they start their journey into High School! 

Reports and photographs were sent out to parents and I am sure that all

parents will be pleased. It has been lovely to read all about our children at

school and their passions and skills in all aspects of the curriculum. 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Ford, our Reception Teacher, will

now be Acting Assistant Headteacher, helping to fulfil our Leadership

team as Mrs Fenton continues her secondment for the Local Authority.

We wish Mrs Ford every success as we return to school for the next

academic year! 

Next year, we will be developing our wrap-around care further, extending

our closing times and providing more places for children. To reflect this,

prices will rise from September by 50p per session. Breakfast club will

now be £2.50. After school club (short session) £3.50 and After school

club (long session) will be £7.50. 

On behalf of all the staff, we would like to wish you a wonderful summer

break and thank you for all your support across the year with the

children’s learning as well as our whole school events!

Summer Term



Home
Learning 

Key Stage One (Year One and Two)

• Daily reading from scheme books that are sent home or allocated online (Year 2 may also access
Reading Plus)
• Numbots to be completed for 10 minutes per day
• Spelling Practice (linked to phonics learning) or Spelling Shed and TTRS for Year 2.

Key Stage Two (Years 3-6)

• 15 mins Reading Plus completed daily (Monday-Friday) 
• Spelling Shed (5 mins per day Monday-Friday)
• Times Tables Rock Stars (5 mins per day Monday-Friday).
• Reading books to be read over the weekend and logs to be filled in.

Online homework will be checked every Friday by teachers. If pupils have not completed the
expected amount, they will catch up during their recreational time.

On occasion, additional homework might be set, depending on the class’ needs. This will be down
to the discretion of the class teacher. 


